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Caption: Students enrolled in the current academy complete a “Stops and Approaches” exercise during class.  

 
New Police Academy begins in August at Southern State 

Sign up TODAY 
 

A new police academy will begin on August 21 at Southern State Community College and 
registration is underway. The deadline for submitting applications is July 15.   

The Basic Peace Officer Training Academy at Southern State provides the required training to 
be a peace officer in the State of Ohio. Those who successfully complete the program will be 
eligible to sit for the Ohio Peace Officers Training Council (OPOTC) State Certification 
Examination (SCE). 

Southern State’s program presently consists of 740 hours of training with classes held at the 
Central Campus in Hillsboro during the following times: Monday through Thursday evenings 
from 6 – 10 p.m., every Saturday from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., and scheduled Sundays as required.  

Interviews and Physical Conditioning Pre-Assessments for the August 2023 – May 2024 Basic 
Peace Officer Training Academy will begin in June.  

“Becoming a police officer can be a rewarding and challenging career choice,” says SSCC 
Academy Commander Doug Daniels. “If you're interested in pursuing this path, there are 
several steps you can take to prepare yourself for a career in law enforcement,” comments 
Daniels. 
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Daniels also adds, “It's important to be prepared physically, mentally, and emotionally, and to 
have a strong commitment to serving and protecting your community.” 

Along with the Basic Peace Officers Training Program, Southern State also offers an associate 
degree in Law Enforcement.  

To learn more, please visit https://www.sscc.edu/academics/programs/law-enforcement.shtml or 
call SSCC at 800.628.7722, Ext. 2825. 

 
### 

 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of 
race, color, religion, gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 
years or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a 
nursing mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX 
Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding 
the non-discrimination policies: 

Dr. Peggy Chalker, Dean of Articulation and Transfer and Director of Student Success | Title IX Lead Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 | pchalker@sscc.edu | 800.628.7722, Ext. 2880 

Mindy Markey-Grabill, Vice President of Human Resources | Title IX Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 | 800.628.7722, Ext. 2550 
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